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A Chicken Soup for the Soul Christmas
Chicken Soup for the Soul: My Resolution is uplifting in its messages
of self-acceptance, self-confidence, and self-awareness. It is a fun
and inspirational book for the classic New Year’s resolution season
and all year. Everyone makes resolutions -- for New Year’s, for big
birthdays, for new school years. In fact, most of us are so good at
resolutions that we make the same ones year after year. This
collection of great true stories covers topics such as losing weight,
getting organized, stopping bad habits, restoring relationships,
dealing with substance abuse, changing jobs, going green, and even
today’s hot topic -- dealing with the economic crisis.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: My Resolution
Inspirational stories on life, love, and learning for teens, including
contributions by teens.

Guantanamo Voices
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Soul: Empty Nesters provides support during an
emotional but exciting time for parents -- sending their children off
to college, new homes, or careers. A must read for empty nesters or
soon-to-be empty nesters. Full of heartfelt stories about gazing at
surprisingly clean bedrooms, starting new careers, rediscovering
spouses, and handling the continuing, and often humorous, needs of
children, Chicken Soup for the Soul: Empty Nesters will inspire,
support, and amuse parents. They’ll nod their heads, cry a little, and
laugh a lot, as they read these oh-so-true stories.

City of Thieves
This grace-filled prayer book invites people who are incarcerated to
spend time in prayer, trusting in God's never-failing love for them
and the whole world. Others who accompany and care for them, such as
family, friends, and chaplains, will also find comfort and
encouragement in this resource. Featuring the gifts of writers with
diverse connections to the criminal justice system, Hear My Voice is a
collaborative effort sponsored by the Evangelical Lutheran Church in
America and Augsburg Fortress. This enduring and conveniently sized
book is enhanced with beautiful color artwork and provides prayers for
many times and circumstances.

A Taste of Chicken Soup for the Teenage Soul Iii
A unique and edgy cookbook, Prison Ramen takes readers behind bars
with more than 65 ramen recipes and stories of prison life from the
inmate/cooks who devised them, including celebrities like Slash from
Guns n’ Roses and the actor Shia LaBeouf. Instant ramen is a
ubiquitous food, beloved by anyone looking for a cheap, tasty
bite—including prisoners, who buy it at the commissary and use it as
the building block for all sorts of meals. Think of this as a unique
cookbook of ramen hacks. Here’s Ramen Goulash. Black Bean Ramen. Onion
Tortilla Ramen Soup. The Jailhouse Hole Burrito. Orange Porkies—chili
ramen plus white rice plus ½ bag of pork skins plus orange-flavored
punch. Ramen Nuggets. Slash’s J-Walking Ramen (with scallions,
Sriracha hot sauce, and minced pork). Coauthors Gustavo “Goose”
Alvarez and Clifton Collins Jr. are childhood friends—one an ex-con,
now free and living in Mexico, and the other a highly successful
Hollywood character actor who’s enlisted friends and celebrities to
contribute their recipes and stories. Forget flowery writing about
precious, organic ingredients—these stories are a first-person,
firsthand look inside prison life, a scared-straight reality to
complement the offbeat recipes.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: Empty Nesters
Storytelling is a major component of Jewish tradition and this book
honors that heritage with stories that celebrate the joys, sorrows and
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Some stories are timely and others are
timeless, yet all are filled with heart-and, of course, love.

Chicken Soup for the Sister's Soul
Previously available only through free distribution to prisons, this
life-changing book is the result of charitable donations from sales of
Chicken Soup for the Christian Family Soul and gifts from thousands of
individuals.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: The Power of Forgiveness
An anthology of illustrated narratives about the prison and the lives
it changed forever In January 2002, the United States sent a group of
Muslim men they suspected of terrorism to a prison in Guantánamo Bay.
They were the first of roughly 780 prisoners who would be held
there—and 40 inmates still remain. Eighteen years later, very few of
them have been ever charged with a crime. In Guantánamo Voices,
journalist Sarah Mirk and her team of diverse, talented graphic novel
artists tell the stories of ten people whose lives have been shaped
and affected by the prison, including former prisoners, lawyers,
social workers, and service members. This collection of illustrated
interviews explores the history of Guantánamo and the world post-9/11,
presenting this complicated partisan issue through a new lens.

Chicken Soup for the Teenage Soul on Love & Friendship
A decade ago, former military counterintelligence officer Terry Henry
joined his precocious young daughter, Kyria, on a trip to a nursing
home in order to allow its residents to play with their family dog, a
golden retriever named riley. Terry was astounded by the
transformations that unfolded before his eyes. Soon after, Terry and
Kyria started their service dog organization, paws4people, with the
goal of pairing dogs with human beings in need of healing, including
traumatized and wounded war veterans and children living with
physical, emotional, and intellectual disabilities. In A Dog's Gift,
award-winning journalist and author Bob Drury movingly captures the
story of a year in the life of paws4people and the broken bodies and
souls the organization mends. The book follows the journey of pups
bred by the organization from their loving, if rigorous, early
training to an emotional event that terry and Kyria have christened
"the bump," where each individual service dog chooses its new owner
through an almost mystical connection that ignites the healing
process. incorporating vivid storytelling, insights into canine
wisdom, history, science, and moving tales of personal transformation,
A Dog's Gift is a story of miracles bound to be embraced by not only
the 60 million Americans who own dogs, but by anyone with a full heart
and a loving soul.
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Friends. You gotta have 'em, but sometimes they drive you crazy. You
love 'em, but sometimes they make you mad. They'll help you through a
crisisunless they are the crisis.

Chicken Soup for the Preteen Soul
Chicken Soup for the Veteran's Soul will inspire and touch any
veterans and their families, and allow others to appreciate the
freedom for which they fought.

When Chicken Soup Isn't Enough
Small gestures can make a big difference in someone’s day, even
someone’s life. This collection of 101 uplifting, true stories will
help you see the beauty in small, meaningful gestures and how such
acts can make a difference in someone else’s life. From random acts of
kindness to doing what’s right, this book shows how positive attitudes
and good deeds can change the world. This book shines a bright light
on the widespread goodwill in our world as everyday heroes demonstrate
acts of kindness, compassion and commitment to others. The stories in
Chicken Soup for the Soul: Random Acts of Kindness will uplift you,
inspire you, and brighten your day.

Hear My Voice
Find inspiration for change and personal growth in each story as
people in this dynamic community share their experiences of
transformation, of lives reclaimed, of relationships renewed and
futures full of promise.

A Dog's Gift
Sex work was once thought to be anathema to women's liberation. Now,
to some, we represent the tenacity of women's struggles under
patriarchy and capitalism—that is, at least, the white, straight, cis,
able-bodied sex workers who don't engage in actual sex with clients.
These are the workers who get the glossy media profiles and get touted
as feminist icons. But the red umbrella is wide and covers so many:
escorts, sugar babies, strippers, session wrestlers, cam performers,
fetish models, DIY queer porn stars, and the full range of gender,
race, and ability. Our work and our identities are as vast and
variable as the spectrum of sexuality itself. We do the work. In the
streets, in the clubs, in hotel rooms, and in play party dungeons. We
make dreams come true so we can afford a place to sleep. We do
business in a marketplace that politicians and police are constantly
burning down for our "own safety and dignity." We have high heels and
higher anxiety. This isn't a collection of sob stories of heartbroken
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of life at ground zero of sexual
discourse, the songs of canaries in the coal mines of sex, gender,
class, race, and disability. We may dance on the table, but we still
demand our seat at it. Sex workers of the world unite. This is A
Whore's Manifesto.

Chicken Soup for the Recovering Soul
A top-ranked horse trainer’s gorgeous, life-affirming memoir that
offers profound insight into the fascinating ways both horses and
humans seek relationships to survive. At the start of this remarkable
story of recovery, healing, and redemption, Ginger Gaffney answers a
call to help retrain the troubled horses at an alternative prison
ranch in New Mexico, a facility run entirely by the prisoners. The
horses are scavenging through the dumpsters, kicking and running down
the residents when they bring the trash out after meals. One horse is
severely injured. The horses and residents arrive at the ranch broken
in one way or many: the horses are defensive and terrified, while the
residents, some battling drug and alcohol addictions, are emotionally
and physically shattered. With deep insight into how animals and
humans communicate through posture, body language, and honesty of
spirit, Gaffney walks us through her struggle to train the
untrainable. Gaffney peels away the layers of her own story—a solitary
childhood, painful introversion, and a transformative connection with
her first horse, a filly named Belle—and she, too, learns to trust
people as much as she trusts horses. As her year-long odyssey builds
toward a dramatic conclusion, the group experiences triumphs and
failures, brave recoveries and relapses, as well as betrayals and
moving stories of trust and belonging. Resonant, smart, and
beautifully written, Half Broke tears at the heart of what it takes to
find wholeness after years of trauma and addiction and offers profound
insight on how working with animals can satisfy our universal need for
connection.

Serving Productive Time
The twentieth anniversary edition of the original Chicken Soup for the
Soul is brimming with even more hope and inspiration—the stories
you’ve always loved, plus bonus stories, plus 20 bonus stories from
today’s thought leaders. Twenty years later, Chicken Soup for the Soul
continues to open the heart and rekindle the spirit. Celebrate the
twentieth anniversary with the classic book that inspired
millions—reinvigorated with bonus stories of inspiration! You will
find hope and inspiration in these 101 heartwarming stories about
counting your blessings, thinking positive, and overcoming challenges.

Stories of Faith and Courage from Prison
A brave mouse, a covetous rat, a wishful serving girl, and a princess
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named Pea
come
together
in Kate DiCamillo's Newbery Medal–winning
tale. Welcome to the story of Despereaux Tilling, a mouse who is in
love with music, stories, and a princess named Pea. It is also the
story of a rat called Roscuro, who lives in the darkness and covets a
world filled with light. And it is the story of Miggery Sow, a slowwitted serving girl who harbors a simple, impossible wish. These three
characters are about to embark on a journey that will lead them down
into a horrible dungeon, up into a glittering castle, and, ultimately,
into each other's lives. What happens then? As Kate DiCamillo would
say: Reader, it is your destiny to find out. With black-and-white
illustrations and a refreshed cover by Timothy Basil Ering.

IDEA TO EXECUTION
When You Have to Go to Prison
A Whore's Manifesto
Written by and for preteens, this uplifting collection of stories
touches on the emotions and situations they experience every day:
making and losing friends, fitting in while keeping their personal
identity, discovering the opposite sex, dealing with pressures at
school including violence, and coping with family issues such as
divorce.

Chicken Soup for the Volunteer's Soul
From the critically acclaimed author of The 25th Hour and When the
Nines Roll Over and co-creator of the HBO series Game of Thrones, a
captivating novel about war, courage, survival — and a remarkable
friendship that ripples across a lifetime. During the Nazis’ brutal
siege of Leningrad, Lev Beniov is arrested for looting and thrown into
the same cell as a handsome deserter named Kolya. Instead of being
executed, Lev and Kolya are given a shot at saving their own lives by
complying with an outrageous directive: secure a dozen eggs for a
powerful Soviet colonel to use in his daughter’s wedding cake. In a
city cut off from all supplies and suffering unbelievable deprivation,
Lev and Kolya embark on a hunt through the dire lawlessness of
Leningrad and behind enemy lines to find the impossible. By turns
insightful and funny, thrilling and terrifying, the New York Times
bestseller City of Thieves is a gripping, cinematic World War II
adventure and an intimate coming-of-age story with an utterly
contemporary feel for how boys become men.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: Random Acts of Kindness
There are more people incarcerated in the world today than at any
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Every year millions of prisoners are released
back into society after having completed their sentences, with the
majority of them returning to prison within just a short time after
their release. The Dedicated Ex-Prisoner's Guide to Life and Success
on the Outside is a 10-rule guidebook for the ex-prisoner who is
determined to be successful once released and offers invaluable
information on how to overcome the odds of returning to prison. If
followed, the advice and suggestions offered in this guide will prove
very helpful to all ex-prisoners who are serious about getting out of
prison and not ever going back.

Chicken Soup for the Jewish Soul
Whether you're new to the game of golf or a seasoned veteran, whether
you prefer the first hole or the nineteenth, whether you're shooting
for birdie or just to stay out of the woods, you'll recognize yourself
and your golfing (mis)adventures in the hilarious collection of
cartoons. With John McPherson's classic wit, these cartoons convey the
humor, the thrill and the sport of the game. The perfect pick-me-up
after a day spent slicing or the way to celebrate a bogey, this is the
laugh-out-loud book for golfers (and the people who miss seeing them
on the weekends).

Chicken Soup for the Prisoner's Soul
A humorous graphic novel series about a man serving time in federal
prison who writes letters home to his young son. Think: "Calvin &
Hobbes in prison."

Half Broke: A Memoir
Ari Meisel and Nick Sonnenberg recently launched a profitable Virtual
Assistant (VA) business in just one day - challenging the startup
mentality that every new venture requires months of planning and a
large investment of capital. Their VA business was born from scribbled
notes on a cocktail napkin during dinner and was an up-and-running
less than 24 hours later. By following their 3 step process: Optimize,
Automate, Outsource, they leveraged free, readily available digital
tools and apps with no outlay of cash whatsoever. Meisel and
Sonnenberg reveal tactics for building a scalable business in today's
world. This fascinating and informative book chronicles their first
year in business together. An essential read for any entrepreneur. It
follows their journey from idea to execution, detailing a bold new
approach to 21st century business based on a fearless ingenuity and a
willingness to rewrite the rules.

Chicken Soup for the Prisoner's Soul
This new Chicken Soup book offers a heartwarming and uplifting
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that celebrate the lifelong bond of sisterhood.
The Dedicated Ex-Prisoner's Guide to Life and Success on the
Outside:
The fourth installment in the Chicken Soup for the Soul series
promises to be even more popular than its predecessors. The perfect
gift for friends, family and business associates is now available in A
4th Course.

Chicken soup for the soul
Forgiveness frees us to get on with our lives! We can all benefit from
letting go of our anger, and the 101 personal, touching stories in
this collection will help you see the power of forgiveness and how it
can change your own life. Whether it’s forgiving a major wrong or a
minor blunder, forgiving someone is healing and frees you to move on
with your life. You don’t have to forget or condone what happened, but
letting go of your anger improves your wellbeing and repairs
relationships. You will be inspired to change your life through the
power of forgiveness as you read the 101 stories in this book about
forgiving others, changing your attitude, healing and compassion.

Chicken Soup for the Couple's Soul
The number of people incarcerated across the United States reached two
million in 2002. That number has increased since then, and the U.S.
holds the highest incarceration rate in the world - one out of every
100 Americans are in prison. The rate of imprisoned females is rising
at a faster rate than imprisoned males, and many individuals are
imprisoned for non-violent crimes. Individuals with otherwise
respectable lives are incarcerated with little or no idea of what to
expect and how it will affect them and their families. This book was
written to help anyone who is preparing to go to prison with the
possibilities, expectations, and realities of their situation from the
strain it will put on a marriage, to the conversations you will need
to have with your children. You will learn everything you need to know
about prison that the system is unwilling to tell you. Learn how
visitation works and how often you will be able to see your family.
Learn how to discuss prison with your children and how to maintain a
healthy relationship with your spouse regardless of the duration of
your incarceration. Learn about the unique issues women go through in
prison. Learn how to write a loving letter and how to effectively bide
your time in prison without succumbing to the temptations and bad
influences. Learn how to maintain your dignity and the respect of your
children despite everything that has happened, by consistently keeping
in touch. After interviewing more than 100 past and present inmates
along with their families, this book provides a complete perspective
into how people respond to the prospect and reality of incarceration,
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prepare for those realities. Learn what prison
life is really like depending on your crime and where you will be
sent. Learn how you can reduce your prison time through good behavior
and how you can: prepare your family for your departure, prepare your
finances, ensure friends or family members will help your spouse, and
set aside the necessary resources to maintain your family's lifestyle
and comfort. For anyone preparing to go to prison and leaving behind a
family, this book will provide the necessary information that no one
else is willing to tell you before you go in. Atlantic Publishing is a
small, independent publishing company based in Ocala, Florida. Founded
over twenty years ago in the company presidentâe(tm)s garage, Atlantic
Publishing has grown to become a renowned resource for non-fiction
books. Today, over 450 titles are in print covering subjects such as
small business, healthy living, management, finance, careers, and real
estate. Atlantic Publishing prides itself on producing award winning,
high-quality manuals that give readers up-to-date, pertinent
information, real-world examples, and case studies with expert advice.
Every book has resources, contact information, and web sites of the
products or companies discussed.

Chicken Soup for the Soul®
Children experience Christmas through magic, anticipation, and
learning about the baby Jesus. As we mature, we experience Christmas
through the gifts we give, the love we share, and the magic we create
for others. A Chicken Soup for the Soul Christmas brings back the
memories of childhood through the eyes of children on Christmas day
and inspires good deeds by reminding us how the smallest gesture can
truly change a life.

Chicken Soup for the Veteran's Soul
Have you ever asked yourself why you are on planet Earth? And what the
ultimate purpose for your life might be? Well, Jack Canfield asked
himself this very question and came up with a surprising answer —part
of which included a vision revealing that he is part of a "Golden
Motorcycle Gang" —a gang whose intent is to have fun, but also to make
significant contributions to the well-being of humanity. During a
joyful dinner many years ago in Santa Barbara, California, Jack told
his friend William Gladstone about the Gang. Upon hearing this
account, William had an epiphany that Jack's story held a powerful
underlying truth not only explaining Jack's true purpose, but
William's as well. For more than ten years, William encouraged Jack to
write a book based on the story of the Gang, so they have now
collaborated on this work to show you its relevance to this critical
moment in the history of human civilization . . . and also to you,
personally. As you read, you will be introduced to some of the
extraordinary members of the Golden Motorcycle Gang, including
visionary thinkers such as Barbara Marx Hubbard, the originator of the
concept of Conscious Evolution. The mystery and adventure inherent in
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there is now the opportunity for all of us on
planet Earth to make a quantum leap in real time toward choosing the
actual course of our evolution. Along the way, we are meant to
experience the joy that comes from recognizing who we really are.
Perhaps, as you embark on Jack's journey along with him . . . you will
find that you are also a member of the Golden Motorcycle Gang! So get
ready for the adventure of your life!

Commissary Kitchen
The reassuring bromides of "chicken soup for the soul" provide little
solace for nurses—and the people they serve—in real-life hospitals,
nursing homes, schools of nursing, and other settings. In the
minefield of modern health care, there are myriad obstacles to quality
patient care—including work overload, inadequate funds for nursing
education and research, and poor communication between and within the
professions, to name only a few. The seventy RNs whose stories are
collected here by the award-winning journalist Suzanne Gordon know
that effective advocacy isn't easy. It takes nurses willing to stand
up for themselves, their coworkers, their patients, and the public.
When Chicken Soup Isn't Enough brings together compelling personal
narratives from a wide range of nurses from across the globe. The
assembled profiles in professional courage provide new insight into
the daily challenges that RNs face in North America and abroad—and how
they overcome them with skill, ingenuity, persistence, and individual
and collective advocacy at work and in the community. In this
collection, we meet RNs working at the bedside, providing home care,
managing hospital departments, teaching and doing research, lobbying
for quality patient care, and campaigning for health care reform.
Their stories are funny, sad, deeply moving, inspiring, and always
revealing of the different ways that nurses make their voices heard in
the service of their profession. The risks and rewards, joys and
sorrows, of nursing have rarely been captured in such vivid firstperson accounts. Gordon and the authors of the essays contained in
this book have much to say about the strengths and shortcomings of
health care today—and the role that nurses play as irreplaceable
agents of change.

The Tale of Despereaux
True crime stories provide the foundation of this prison memoir. Bill
Dyer was robbed and shot at an ATM. In Doing Time with God, you go
into prison with him and other victims of violence to meet with
convicted felons who will be facing their worst and greatest
realizations, before they are released. Nothing is predictable when
victims and offenders come together and share their stories of the
true crimes that have devastated their livesand reshaped them. Victimsurvivors remember their losses and feel their pain; Offenders come
face-to-face with the hurt they have caused, and open wounds from
their own past. Walls of defensiveness and fear are knocked down by
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vulnerability and tears. Raw emotions flow.
The way to peace is often intense, turbulent, and heartbreaking. Even
when it's not pretty, the journey is beautiful in its honesty
miraculous in the way it unfoldsdivine in how it transforms lives.
This Amazing Process Opens the Heart, Touches the Soul, and Renews the
Mind

A 4th Course of Chicken Soup for the Soul
Deep within each one of us lies the ability to step up and care for
those in need, even though we often feel overwhelmed by a complex
world. In fact, more than 200 million people throughout the world
offer their time and love to volunteering.

Doing Time with God: Stories of Healing and Hope in Our
Prisons
From the coauthor of Chicken Soup for the Prisoner's Soul—a program
that develops positive change for inmates and their loved ones With
their books Chicken Soup for the Prisoner's Soul and Chicken Soup for
the Volunteer's Soul, Tom and Laura Lagana have shown readers how to
make positive use of their time—whether they are serving others or
serving time. In Serving Productive Time they go one step further,
using powerful stories, poems, and cartoons created by inmates and
others to address the realities of penal existence. They build on
these voices of experience with essays and advice that show inmates
how to truly make their time count, and give meaning to their lives
right now, while making amends for their crimes and working toward
release. Inspires inmates to use programs and resources, perform
positive deeds, and acquire skills Empowers correctional staff,
counselors, families, and volunteers to help inmates who want to make
positive changes in their lives

A Prisoner's Revolting Chicken Soup for the Soul
Previously available only through free distribution to prisons, this
life-changing book is the result of charitable donations from sales of
Chicken Soup for the Christian Family Soul and gifts from thousands of
individuals.

Chicken Soup for the NASCAR Soul
Whether single, separated or someone's spouse, everyone wants to find
and keep this elusive thing called love. Bestselling author and
foremost relationship expert Barbara De Angelis teams up as a coauthor of Chicken Soup for the Couple's Soul, a collection of
heartwarming stories about how real people discovered true love with
the person of their dreams.
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There are many battlefields upon which faith and courage are summoned—
hospital rooms, WWII beachheads, crime-infested neighborhoods,
overseas missionary fields, and more. But the peculiar darkness of
prison sends fear through almost everyone. This book uncovers the
power of God's light to penetrate “Satan's playground,” through the
faith and courage of His people.

Loving God
Jesus tells us that the greatest commandment is to “love the Lord your
God with all your heart and with all your soul and with all your
mind.” But how many of us know what this looks like in daily life?
Does loving God mean going to church, tithing, having regular prayer
times? Is it a feeling in our hearts? A few years after Chuck Colson
became a Christian, he realized that the more he learned about God’s
love for him, the more he wanted to know how to love God. This book is
the masterpiece Colson wrote after searching Scripture, history, and
his own difficult experiences to answer his deepest question. He
discovered that loving God is obeying God—rarely easy, sometimes
inconvenient, often painful, and entirely satisfying. When we love
God, we know the pleasure of living out our true calling. Billy Graham
considers Loving God “one of the most spiritually satisfying books I
have ever read.” Joni Eareckson Tada refers to it as “the complete
volume on Christian living.” With fascinating stories and engaging
theological insights, Loving God has been bringing people closer to
Jesus for over thirty years. In this hour of opportunity for the
church and for our own spiritual lives, Loving God will inspire you to
love God with your whole being. It’s what you were created to do.

The Golden Motorcycle Gang
An inside look at the meal culture in prisons, from the quality of the
food to the stories surrounding the
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